
 

Wednesday 15th November 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing this letter to inform you we have been fortunate to secure a free workshop for 

all children in Year 5 and Year 6.  It will be delivered by Penguin Acting Theatre Productions 

on Wednesday 29th November in the afternoon. 

This workshop follows the experiences of a young boy called Bobby who doesn’t recognise 

that he is part of a gang until it is too late.  The piece, which enhances our PSHE curriculum, 

is in response to the increase in levels of youth gang violence in Kirklees. 

All children will access the workshop at the same time and their class teachers will also 

attend.   

Responses from other schools that have accessed this workshop for their children have 

been extremely positive.  We believe our children will benefit from exploring such issues in 

a thought provoking and sensitive way. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Ms Z Adam 

Head Teacher 


